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President’s Message -                                                                                                                                                  
Our next general meeting will be on March 2, 2021.  Our meetings are held at one of our sponsors - 
Jackson’s Cafeteria, 1453 E. Franklin Blvd, Gastonia.  Right now we are not sure of the time because 
Jackson’s has been working on a winter schedule.  Please check our FaceBook page or email that 
will be send out the week of the meeting for the time. 

 First of all I want to apologize for this newsletter being a little late this month.  I’ve always prided myself for 
being on time but January was a very difficult month in our household.  Although that is not an excuse I’m 
going to use it anyway.  Lol.  Anyway Peewee is back on the mend from surgery and I’m back to actually 
walking again since my knee replacement so it’s getting better every day.  I sure hope rehabilitation and 
spring doesn’t take too long as Peewee & I are looking forward to getting back on the bikes.  That’s the only 
bad thing about any type of surgery, the doctors want you to stay off the bikes!   

 Our state meeting in January had to be a “virtual” meeting because of Covid.  I’m not a fan of these kind of 
meetings but it’s better than no meeting at all.  We’ve set our agenda for what we would like to accomplish in 
the General Assembly this year (the list is in this newsletter).  The Executive Council has appointed David 
Terwilliger as CBA/ABATE of NC Legislative Director to fill out the term of Charlie Boone who resigned as of 
January 1st.  David and his wife Catherine are going to make a trip to Raleigh soon to see if we can schedule 
a Lobby Day on March 24th.  Hopefully if the Covid virus has quieted down by then some of us can attend.  
It’s important that we keep in touch with our legislators in Raleigh and when they at home.  Any opportunity to 
talk to them (and not just about motorcycle issues) on a one to one basis is a plus for us.  And always thank 
them for the work they do on our behalf.  State legislators do not make that much money or not near what 
they could make in the private sector.  Some have other jobs outside the general assembly, but our state de-
mands a lot from our legislators so we do want to make them feel appreciated.   I know a lot of us have a lot 
of fun (or anger) criticizing the “politician” but I would bet not many of us would want their job.   

 What a blast we had this year on our Annual Gaston CBA Mickey Seigler Memorial Polar Bear Run.  The 
weather was good and the attendance was even better.  Even though the Country Kitchen was closed, we 
were allowed to use their parking lot and everything went off ok.  I know their were some “grips” about no 
breakfast, but miscommunication can happen anytime.   Metrolina Motorsports was our first stop and Mark 
had doughnuts waiting on all the riders.  Mark always donates $100 to someone that stops at Metrolina and 
this year Neil Helms was the lucky winner.  We ended the ride at one of our favorite sponsors Double Barrel 
Saloon.  Our sponsor Jackson’s Cafeteria outdid themselves this year with great spaghetti, salad and garlic 
bread.  We also had plenty of pizza available for our hungry crowd.  Winner of our high hand was Steve    
Wilson and the low hand was won by Melissa Lookabill.  We had a great raffle and as always we thank all our 
members who donated prizes.  One good thing we also accomplished, we signed up 40 new or lapsed 
(former) members.  We seriously want to thank each of the participates, those who worked the stops, helped 
with parking, raffle, 50/50 and the food.  We really need more workers for our runs, so if you can help at our 
Spring Fling Sunday Run on April 18th, please contact Gabby.  Or if Gabby calls on you, please say  “yes.”   

 Since the 1st of January, I’ve heard of several of our members that have come down with this terrible 
Covid virus.  I know some think it’s not “serious” but I’m not one of them.  Some have it mild but nearly all of 
us know of someone who has became very ill or died because they had underlying conditions that made it 
very bad for them.  If you are sick from this or any other illness, you are in my thoughts and prayers.   

 Can you think of anyone that would become a Gaston CBA sponsor?  If so, contact Gabby (info on the 
back page of this newsletter) and give her the information.  As most of you know, not many people can say 
no to Gabby because she won’t stop until you give in.  

 Our meeting attendance has increased the past couple of months and for that we are very grateful.     
Jackson’s provides us a room where we can spread out and not be so close.  We would love to see you on 
March 2nd at our next meeting and bring a friend with you!           Ride safe………..Jill 

http://www.gastoncountycba.com


  

 
Gaston County CBA / Meeting Minutes / January 5, 2021 

Meeting was held at Jackson’s Cafeteria with the meeting being called to order by Gabby Mintz. Pete led us in prayer and 

Gabby led us in the Pledge of Allegiance.                                                                                                                                                   

President (Jill Stillwell) – Gabby welcomed and thanked everyone for coming to the meeting.  Jill was running a few minutes 

late.                                                                                                                                                                                                            

Legislation – Please take the time to go to the MRF’s legislative section to keep up with what is happening in Washington 

and to contact your representatives regarding several Federal issues.  Your input is very important and only takes a few 

minutes.  Dave Terwilliger has been appointed as the new State Legislative Director and was unanimously at the State Execu-

tive Council Meeting on January 23
rd

..  Lobby Day 2021in Raleigh should be set at the January 23
rd

 state meeting.  It is tenta-

tively set for March 24
th
.                                                                                                                                                                                   

CBA and Other Area Events – Donna read the list.  See the Events section of the newsletter for the list.                                      

Newsletter –   Anyone can submit articles of motorcycle interest for the newsletter.  Just remember to site your source and 

include a link if possible.  Items for the newsletter are due to Jill Stillwell by the 15th each month (jillstillwell@bellsouth.net).                                                                                                                      

Vice President (Gabby) – Gabby welcomed our newest sponsors: Gaston Pharmacy, Mountaineer Tavern and Joker Pow-

ersports.  Gabby will be working on articles of interest for newsletters as well as interviewing different riders and people.  The 

first interview will be with Ruthie Michalak.  Gabby will also be interviewing Hollywood.  Please let her know if you would like to 

be interviewed.                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Secretary (Donna Barnett) – We have 324 members (261 renewals, 63 Life).  We picked up 40 (5 lapsed) members from the 

Mickey Siegler Memorial Polar Bear Run and 2 lapsed members from Cleveland County.  Please let Donna know if you have 

changes to your contact information (address, phone, or email) (deb2334@yahoo.com) or if you need a new membership 

packet.  You can save the chapter up to $25/year by receiving the newsletter online.  Renewals are included in the CBA 

emails, the monthly newsletter and members being notified through the US Postal Service and emails.  Memberships: single - 

$20, couple - $30.  Motion made and approved to accept the November minutes as they were published in the December 

newsletter.  There was not a meeting in December.                                                                                                                                        

Treasurer (Pete McGinnis) – Pete read the reports.  Motion made and approved to accept the report.  Please contact Pete if 

you want more information about the details or want copies of the reports.                                                                                                  

Master Sergeant at Arms (Ronnie) – nothing at this time                                                                                                                              

MSAP (Dodge) – Please contact Dodge if you are interested in teaching MSAP in the High School Driver’s Ed classes.                                                                                                                

Products – “Watch for Motorcycles” yard signs are $5 each.  Patches are also available for purchase.  New shirts are $15 

each and old shirts are $5 each.  Polar Bear Run shirts are $15 each and the proceeds from these shirts will be donated to St. 

Judes (Mickey’s family chose the charity) so please buy a shirt.                                                                                                                            

Old Business –  

*  Just a reminder that the sale of Polar Bear Run shirts ($15 each) will be donated to St. Jude’s (Mickey’s family chose).                          
*  2021 Ride Dates (Spring Fling Ride – Sunday April 18, IFRD – May 1, Independence Day Ride – Sunday July 4, Freedom      
 Ride – September 11)                                                                  
*  Ride rates: different rates for CBA members vs. non-members.  Non-member rate includes a 1 yr membership (members 
 $15/one, $25/two; non-members $20/one, $30/two)                                                                                                                                
*  Congratulations to Jennifer McGinnis who won $100 for attending meetings in 2020.                                                                                                  
*  Motorcycle Profiling link on the state CBA page (it is under the “More” tab on the top right hand side of the page and is the 
 last item under the tab).  https://www.cba-abatenc.org/report-profilingdiscrimination.html.   There is also a link (report   
 discrimination) on our website www.gastoncountycba.com. 

New Business –                                            
*  Congratulations to the winners from the Polar Bear Run (Steve Wilson high hand $100, Melissa G Lookabill low hand $50,    
 and Neil Helms $100 from Mark Ward and Metrolina Motorsports).  We had over 80 riders!  It was a great turnout.  
 Thank you to everyone who participated and volunteered.                           
*   Ideas for improving future rides:  Need more food servers.  Work on increasing the flow of giving out prizes.  Need more 
 volunteers at the start and end of the rides.  Need volunteers selling raffle and 50/50 tickets.                
*  Master Sgt Arms with assistance to contact ride stops the week before the ride to make certain everything is set up and 
 ready for the ride until we have a Road Captain.                              
*  Postponed until the February meeting will be discussing a Road Captain and Sunday funday rides. 

Other Business – The February meeting will begin at 6:00 pm due to Jackson’s having shorter hours during the              
winter. 

 
Close Meeting – Motion made and passed to adjourn meeting with Pete leading us in closing prayer. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

Donna Barnett, Secretary 

mailto:jillstillwell@bellsouth.net
mailto:deb2334@yahoo.com
https://www.cba-abatenc.org/report-profilingdiscrimination.html
http://www.gastoncountycba.com


  

 
   We can’t accomplish our goals in Raleigh without your support.                                        

     Please renew  today.  Thank you.                                                                   
RENEWALS FOR MAY 2020—MARCH 2021 

 

May 2020  

Monty Miller   

James "Dale" Carroll 

June 2020                                                 

Phillip & Karolyn Hans                                      

Robert & Sharon Harris                                       

Paula Ramsey  

Chip Jackson  

Kim Smeltzer 

Ronnie Brown 

Robbie Ray & Renee Smith 

Thomas & Lisa Sellers 

July 2020 

Stacie Howard 

Coye Terry II & Amanda Willis 

Cody & Emma Long 

Tommy J Spencer JR 

Jessie Strickland 

Robbie Light 

Jason & Corrine Beck 

Jamie & Aundria Grigg 

Mike & Terra Mobley 

September 2020 

Kole Pennington      
Toni Pennington                                 
Chris Duncan 
Brandi Carver 
Robert Cloninger  
Donna Dowdle 
Kate Marshall  
Mike & Rose Mrotz  
Raymond Mrotz  
Stephen Breedlove  
Charles & Crystal Crawford  
Steve & Cindy Ellis  
Kenny & Jaren Buchanan  
Michael De'Sha 
"Sissy" Justice 
OCTOBER 2020  
Ray Wooten 
Rodney Boheler 
December 2020 
Christopher Atchley 
Paul Brock 
Roger Carpenter 
Jamie Carter 
 
 

December 2021 (continued) 
Travis Greene 
Robert Martin 
Douglas Morris 
Shawn Smith 
Brandon Stevens 
Red & Janis Justice 
David & Cindy Childress 
Chappy Pitts 
Galvin Clinton Bolen 
Michael Brown 
Kenneth Engelhardt 
Tommy Helms 
Gregory Carpenter 
Jason Bentley 
Ecco Bentley 
January 2021 
Danny & Beth Collins 
Jody & Ann Eudy 
Hugh Teague 
Tommy & Megan Pardo 
Steven & Ashley Sanders 
Ralph Tench 
Brad Chester 
Wesley South 
Angela South 
February 2021 
Ricky Cope 
Billy & Angie Starnes 
Todd Stillwell 
Jim Highhouse 
Mark & Crystal Ward 
March 2021 
Brandon Phillips 
Steven Mark & Tina Knox 
Tina Cook 
James Wilkie 
Justin Burgess 
Mike & Wendy                
 Dixon 
Reggie Graham 
Melissa Lovingood 
 
 
 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 
Wayne and Crystal Bridges 
Robert Britt 
Renee Lawson 
Gary Carswell Jr. 
Daniel Willis 
Brian and Michelle Webb 
Neil and Amanda Helms 
Chuck Featherston 
Carolyn Soto 
Daniel Johnson 
Gerald Gama 
William Smith 
Foran Lang 
Danielle Eggleston 
Trey Davis 
Squeekie Henry 
Dale Williams 
Dalton Williams 
Ed Mauney 
Melissa G Lookabill 
Andrew Herwin 
Alan and Julie Wright 
Carl Moore 
Stephanie Roberts 
Melisa Revis 
Jimmy Collins 
Michael Woodie 
Dan Allen 
Hope Bedford 
Richard Rodriguez 
Brian Kelly 
 
WELCOME BACK LAPSED MEMBERS 
Joey Raborn 
Donna Gilbert 
Jason and Michelle Sturm 
Billy Correll 
 

Is your name on this page?  Or did you lapse before May 2020?  If so we need you to renew to-
day!  It doesn’t matter if you belong to another organization or club, every biker needs to     be-
long to the CBA.  We are the only organization in NC that represents approximately 200,000 bik-
ers in the General Assembly.   If you know someone on this page, please encourage them to re-
new. Also if you have any ideas on how to retain our members, please let us know.    

Memberships can be renewed via PayPal using the CBA’s website: www.gastoncountycba.com; by mailing it 
to Gaston County CBA, PO Box 22, Lowell, NC 28098, at any event where the CBA is set up or in person at 
any of our meetings. If you use the state website, please remember it’s a 2-step process on that website. 

http://www.gastoncountycba.com


  

 

VICE PRESIDENT’S CORNER—  

“Women Riders” Never 2 OLD 2 LEARN TO RIDE 

Riding motorcycles has become far more prevalent among women.  Approximately 25% of motorcycle owners 

are women.                                                                                                                                                                               

Recently searching the internet on older women riders, I ran across Gloria Struck 95+ years, she has been rid-

ing since she was 16.  Known as “The Legend,” she was a early member of The Motor Maids (an all women 

motorcycle riding cub) since it was established in 1940.  Inducted into the AMA Motorcycle Hall of Fame, wrote 

a book (A Lifetime Motorcyclists 75 Years On Two Wheels and Still Riding).  She doesn’t trailer her bike.  Life-

time mileage somewhere around 650,000+ miles.  Once she reaches 100 years od, she plans to rid cross-

country.  She speaks at Motorcycle rallies to promote her book and share her life story.  And society believes 

WOMEN DON’T RIDE MOTORCYCLES!  Gloria Struck is One Tuff Act to Follow…..I hope to meet her one 

day.   

Hey, I do know a local woman rider that’s One Tuff Act to Follow.  She’s been around the block a time or two.  

Riding since she was 12 year’s old.  Some people called her Honda Honey, Gummy Bear, Smurf and Babe 

Ruth, but none of those road names stuck!  But…. Ruthie Michalak sure did…. Ruthie, my dear friend actually 

gave me my road name in 2009 when I joined the Gaston County CBA and joining up with The Gaston County 

Toy Run for Kids.  Unlike her road names, mine definitely fit me and it stuck!  LOL 

At an early age, she borrowed a friend’s bike, jumped a hill on Plyer Lake Rd., and went flying over a city po-

lice car.  She got off lucky.  They told her to just GO HOME!! 

One of the first motorcycles she owned 2wwas a 750 Honda and later to purchase her Harley Davidson, a ‘97 

Heritage Softail and a ‘93 883 Sportster known as “The Fatster” and still owns (which her and a friend tore it 

down and built).  She joined the Hog Chapter in ‘96, and was a very active member supporting Holy Angels, 

Webb St. School and various other causes.  Received a perfect attendance award recognition.  And trophies, 

Lord she’s won more than Carter has pills!  The big one was at the Big Daddy Rat Show in Daytona, FL., plac-

ing 7th place.  Received The Governors Award, was a motorcycle course instructor, taught several women on 

her own how to ride, appeared in the local Gaston Gazette in numerous articles, raced at Shady Side Dragstrip 

and won!  Guy said~ “Hey fella, that’s no stock bike”… Removing her helmet, her blonde hair dropped 

out…”Hey, he said, you’re not a guy!!!”  Yeah she smoked him! 

Highly respected in the Biker world, and will tell you in a hot minute she is NO one’s Bitch!!  Has always been 

my go to for advice since I started riding my own in ‘09.  I so look forward to riding with her again this spring.   

So if you are thinking about learning to ride your own… Don’t wait… Life’s way too short!  There’s NOTHING 

like the freedom, knees in the breeze, wind in your face and bus in your teeth.  You’re never TO OLD to learn. 

Most Harley Davidson dealerships offer the riding class and so does Gaston College.  I highly recommend  

taking it!  Put it on your BUCKET LIST… What are 

you waiting for??? 

Thank you Ruthie for allowing me to spotlight you 

this month.  I could have written many pages more 

on her but Jill limits me to usually a page…LOL 

Stay tuned for more newsletter articles to come.  

Got an idea for a story, holla at me, or you can al-

ways write one yourself. 

Happy Valentine’s Day to all!  Gabby 



  

 

     

PLACES THAT DO NOT ALLOW                                                        

COLORS OR PATCHES                                               

 B & J’s BBQ, Gastonia                                              
 Whiskey Mill, Bessemer City & Gastonia locations                                                              
 Hooters, Gastonia                                                         
 Cherokee Grill, Kings Mtn.                                          
 Iconz Bar & Grill, Gastonia                                                                                    
 Rockhouse Tavern, Gastonia                                   
 Friends Bar & Grill, Belmont                       
 Tony’s Bar, Charlotte                                         
  Quillies, Lincolnton 

 

  The places we have listed above that DO NOT 
support the wearing of patches or colors in their 
establishment.  We believe this should not be a 
factor when we are only there to support their 
business.  

DO NOT     
ENTER  

STOP! 
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VICE PRESIDENT’S CORNER—

(continued) 

2021 CBA/ABATE of NC Legislative Agenda 

Our main focus for the 2021 long session will be:                

  *  Anti-Profiling                            

  *  Equal Access to parking facilities built with taxpayer funds – we will reintroduce this bill 

  *  Grass clippings on the roadways defined as littering                

  *  Lane Filtering/Splitting                                                                                                           

  *  Hands free NC—supportive role to those groups pursuing this legislation                                                         

  *  Monitor legislation for anything that may come up regarding motorcyclists. 



  

 

   Blue Ridge HD 

Gaston CBA welcomes our new sponsor—Joker PowerSports.  Joker Powersports is located at 105 Stony 

Point Rd., Blacksburg SC 29702.  Joker Powersports opened for a simple reason - to give people the best 

experience possible when shopping for a motorcycle or other powersport equipment. That means not just 

giving people a great deal - it means finding the best bikes possible, and they have one of the very best 

inventories of used motorcycles in North Carolina and South Carolina.  

file:///C:/Users/Administrator.FOSTER-3360/Documents/Blue Ridge Harley Davidson.pub
http://blueridgehd.com/


  

 

 



  

 
 

Hi, this is Kurt Brandt, and this is a motorcycle story.  The joy we get from riding our 

motorcycles can be interrupted in a blink of your eye. I have ridden over 500,000 

miles since starting in 1974. Back in 2005 I had a new Road Glide purchase in Dec 

2014 that I was taking on a two-week trip out west trying to hit all the states west of 

the Mississippi.  I left Sarasota, Florida on July 1 and headed out loaded up to camp as 

I went.   I stopped in Mississippi and purchased a cell phone my first one. ( old flip 

phone ) Onward I went riding from 8 am  till 10 pm.  Was making great time.  Made it 

into Montana and stopped for night on the 4th.  Next morning went in North entrance 

of Yellowstone past the hot springs spent the day and went out the west entrance.  It 

does not get dark there in the summer until nearly 10 so I was pushing to make Missoula  MT to stop for the 

night. I was doing everything wrong.  The speed limit was 80 mph, so I was running 85 with the cruise on.  I 

was pushing it did not even stop for dinner.  Came to a rest area and needed to stop.  When I got to the en-

trance it was closed  and I found myself looking to see why.  Since I was going 85 (125 ft sec)  I was coming 

to the exit lane quick and I really had to go.  I  looked in my mirror to see if I could stop and there were cars 

behind me.  As I was looking in the mirror I decided to go on to Missoula.   

I look up from the mirror to the road ahead  and there stood a mule deer in my lane.  The first thing that 

came in my head was a quote from my club in Florida that  a motorcyclist and a jet fighter pilot must have 

same reaction times.  The next thing  to come into my head was this must be what a fighter pilot feels like 

when he has radar lock of an enemy on his ass.  I clicked off the cruise and thought MOVE. I had tried to 

drive around a coyote before and he ran in front of me.  I aimed for the deer and hoped.  It did not work. 

Next thing  I was doing a superman through the air and I thought I was going to die.   I  came down on my 

backside and started rolling. As I was rolling the bike passed me on the highway leaving a rooster tail of 

sparks as it slid down the road. 

I stopped laying on my stomach  and gathered myself and I was alive.  Pushed up and knew I was hurt from 

the pain in my chest and ribs.  I wandered over to the bike to grab the cell phone and the fairing compart-

ment was broken and it was gone.  Walked back the side of the rode and laid down and started to pray. 

A husband and wife off duty county officers appeared above me and asked if I was OK.  Of course, I answer 

I was alive but was having trouble breathing.  They had called the ambulance and proceeded to direct traffic 

and pick up everything out of the bike down to the batteries out of the camera. 

The ambulance came and I told them I could take off my jacket, but they cut it off.  After all that they got 

me a sheet and were going to pick me up on the gurney.  The head man said three and they picked up.  The 

poor little lady on my right said "boy you are a big one".  I pulled my oxygen mask and apologized. 

The chopper landed next and as they were transferring  me to their  gurney, the little lady stepped back for 

the paramedics.  As they lifted they also commented on my girth.  As they were loading me on the chopper, 

they tried to break my leg inside the chopper. 

It was quick ride to the hospital, and they ran through a cat scan and I don' t know what else.  I ended up in 

a bed and a beautiful little blond lady doctor came in and introduced herself .She commented I was a lucky 

man and I said I agreed I was alive.  She answered yes but she was the surgeon, and she didn't have to op-

erate.   

Hit the deer at 10:45 and it as 2:00 am and she asked if I needed to call anyone.  I said let us wait till 

morning.  She came back in the morning and we called Sandy at work and she broke the news to her then 

gave me the phone.  Being all jacked up on morphine I sounded like a toon from Rodger Rabbit.  Told her 

not to come and she was there the next day.  12 days later two lung cavity drains we rented a minivan  and 

struggled for three days to get back to Sarasota.   

After three months nursing the broken ribs and the shattered right  shoulder blade found out that  I had 

completely detached my left shoulder.  I  had a good surgeon and he repaired it for me.  After  rehab I was 

ready before the bike was back from the shop. 200000 miles later I sold it and moved on to a newer bike. 



  

 

                                           GASTON CBA & AREA EVENTS  

February 2 – CBA General Meeting @ Jackson’s Cafeteria 

February 8 – Area Officers Meeting, Hosted by CT @ 116 Codylan Tr, Dallas (dinner 6:30 pm, mtg 

7:00)  

March 2 – CBA General Meeting @ Jackson’s Cafeteria 

March 27-28 – Charlotte CBA Swap Meet @ Rowan County Fairgrounds 



  

 

 

   We have Look Twice Save A Life signs available 
for $5.  You can  purchase one or more at our runs 
or at our general meetings.  Just let us know where 
you want to pick one up so we will have it for you. 
We’ve had members & friends to be hurt in wrecks 
so buy a sign to put in your yard.   

1799  Hwy 55 West, Clover SC 29710 

803 222-4800 

 

   CBA & Polar Bear Run T-shirts available for men & 
ladies for $15.  You can purchase them at our runs or 
at the general meetings.  Just let us know what size 
and where you want to pick one up so we will have it  
for you.   



  

 

2021 GASTON CBA OFFICERS                                                                                                     
If you have any questions, suggestions or complaints concerning                                                              

YOUR Chapter, please contact your officers.                                    

 

 

VICE-PRESIDENT 
Cathy “Gabby” Mintz 
704 868-4688  
ncharleygurl@yahoo.com 

PRESIDENT & EDITOR OF THE 
GASTON NEWS & REPORT 
Jill Stillwell 
704 913-7284 
jillstillwell@bellsouth.net 
 
 
SECRETARY: 
Donna Barnett 
704 287-4309 
secretary.gaston.cba@gmail.com 
 
 
TREASURER: 
Pete McGinnis  
704 616-7152 
mcginnis.pete@gmail.com 

 

Gaston CBA Treasurer’s Report 
December 2020 

 
Beginning Balance :     $ 1,104.05 
      Income: 
           $ 200.00   Membership 
   $ 300.00   Newsletter Sponsor 
   $  50.00   Products 
           $ 100.00   Black Friday Seed Money Return 
                                  
                                  Total Income:   $        650.00 
       Expenses: 
    $     150.00  State Newsletter Ad 
        $       10.00  Bank Service Fees 
        $       88.00  Newsletter Postage 
        $     199.82  Newsletter Printing (2 months) 
        $     300.00  Seed Money Polar Bear Run 
    $       60.00  Freedom Run Expense 
                                                               
      Total Expenses:        $      807.82 
 
PayPal Balance:          3,095.77 
 
 
Ending Bank Balance                             $     946.23 
Pay Pal Balance               $  3,095.77 
Outstanding Checks          $     198.91     
Outstanding Deposits         $  2,275.00 
Overall Total                                            $  6,515.91 
 
Respectfully submitted by Pete McGinnis, Treasurer  
f you have any questions concerning this report or you 
would like a printed copy of this report, please contact Pete 
McGinnis (information below).  

      Sergeants at Arms 

Griz Tench                Geno Pennington      

   

MSAP Director                                                    

Roger “Dodge” Howard                                

704 953-9616 

codefour@photonmail.ch                                                   

Master Sergeant at Arms                     

Ronnie Warren                                               

704 674-3686   

rw_sm@hotmail.com  

 Gaston County CBA                                                          

Mickey Seigler Memorial Polar Bear Run                    

January 2, 2021                                                              

Proceeds Benefit CBA/ABATE of NC                            

Gaston County Chapter 

 INCOME              

   Ride   $   935.00       

   Membership $ 400.00       

   Raffle   $ 248.00       

   50/50   $ 104.00       

   Donation  $ 135.00       

 TOTAL INCOME   $ 1,822.00 

 EXPENSES             

   Best Hand  $ 100.00      

   Worst Hand  $   50.00      

   Food    $ 135.66 Pappa’s Pizza  

   50/50 Payout $   52.00      

   Membership  $ 400.00      

   Flyers/Ads  $     97.00      

 TOTAL EXPENSES $   834.88      

   Difference  $   987.12      

     - Donations  $   135.00      

        $ 852.12 

 20% to CBA/ABATE of NC $ 170.42 

 EVENT PROFIT    $ 816.70  

mailto:ncharleygurl@yahoo.com
mailto:jillstillwell@bellsouth.net
mailto:Secretary.gaston.cba@gmail.com
mailto:mcginnis.pete@gmail.com
mailto:codefour@photonmail.ch
mailto:rw_sm@hotmail.com


  

 


